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To whom it may concern, I am in strong favor HB-3121. As an operator of 19 different 

small water systems along with one large, I have witnessed firsthand the struggles of 

previous operators and needs of these small systems. I am also proud to be serving 

as a board member with OAWU. It is very encouraging that there is such a focus on 

the needs of Oregon's small systems. 1 connection or 10,000 everyone is deserving 

of safe, clean drinking water. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.  


